

Aug. 1, 2025

Lorenzo Luevano PO Box 650 San Elizario, TX 79849

Dear Trustee Luevano,

Congratulations! On behalf of the Texas Association of School Boards, we are pleased to inform you of your acceptance into the **Leadership TASB Class of 2026**. You will be joining a cohort of 34 school board trustees from across Texas who are committed to strong governance, student-focused leadership, and public-school advocacy.

LTASB is the premier program of its kind in the state of Texas, established in 1993 to provide trustees with advanced training to cultivate visionary leadership, enhance governance knowledge, and build meaningful statewide connections.

As you prepare for this exciting journey, please note the following important expectations and next steps:

- Full attendance and engagement in all five sessions is mandatory. Due to the selective nature of the program, and the high expectations for all participants, no absences or partial attendance will be permitted.
- An LTASB ambassador has been assigned to support your onboarding. They will schedule a required 30-minute orientation call between Aug.11 and Sept. 5, 2025.
- Session One will take place in Houston, during txEDCON25 and begins at 7 a.m. on Wednesday, Sept. 10, 2025. You will receive a detailed agenda and travel information in the coming weeks.

To confirm your acceptance into the LTASB Class of 2026, please email your response no later than **noon on Friday, Aug. 8, 2025** to: LeadershipTASB@tasb.org.

If you have any questions, please contact Robert Long III, LTASB program manager, at <u>robert.long@tasb.org</u> or at 281-513-8420.

We are honored to welcome you into this transformative program and look forward to your contributions to the future of public education in Texas.

Sincerely,

Dan Troxell, Ph.D. Executive Director

Texas Association of School Boards

Rolinda Schmidt

President

TASB Board of Directors

Poline De Quist